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FEB 07 2018

DO BETTER UNIVERISTY
308 Azalea Lane
Vicksburg, MS 39180
601-831-0956

Dear Honorable Mayor Flaggs and Aldermen,

I am very excited about the DBU Elite 7v7 Training to be held in New Orleans, Atlanta, and
Houston Feb-April 2018. These teams, which consist of young men in our community, will
represent the City of Vicksburg and state of Mississippi in New Orleans, Louisiana.

The DBU Elite 7v7 Program is an organized recreational activity that can enhance a player's
fundamental and mental skill set for the sport of football. We view 7v7 as a tool for skill position
players to improve during the off season in a fun, highly competitive and structured
environment- all in preparation for their next regular football season.

We plan to raise funds for DBU Team Members by conducting fundraisers and receiving
donations from community leaders like you! We are a 501(c)3 operating agency. If you have any
questions about our program or sponsorships, please feel free to contact our Fundraiser
Coordinator/Head Coach, Christopher Lacey at 601-831-0956.

I'am asking the Mayor and Alderman Office to please consider sponsorship $1000, so that all the
young boys/men can benefit from this DBU experience. This donation would be greatly
appreciated as we know some of the youth cannot afford the traveling expenses.

As a receipt of sponsorship and/or donation, City of Vicksburg seal will be advertised on the
banners/booklets.

Please make contributions via check or money order out to DBU ( Do Better University), 308
Azalea Lane Vicksburg, MS 39180

TCPS Tax ID# 81-1483970
Thanks in Advance,

Christopher Lacey



